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Dear parents and carers,
Spring Term continues to be extremely busy with lots of curricular and extra-curricular 
activities taking place. We continue to lead the way in hosting our sports festivals and 
thank George for his huge efforts in organising these every couple of weeks. Today, it’s 
the turn of our Year 5 and 6 boys, who will be competing in football matches  against St 
Peter’s and Victoria Primary Schools. Next Tuesday, eleven of our Year 6 children will be 
travelling to Rotherham to participate in the Formula 1 in Schools National Finals. The 
event will be live on You Tube and we will share the link next week. This is such a fantastic 
achievement, and we wish them the very best of luck! Thank you very much for all your 
kind donations towards Easter Egg Bingo, which is being held on Wednesday 13th March.
Parents Evenings are being held on Monday 18th March and Tuesday 19th March. 
Appointments are being sent home today. All teachers will be using an iPad to time the 
slots to ensure everyone runs to time and no parents are left waiting. Diolch,  Mr Holmes.
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Breakfast and Teatime Club / Holiday Club
Bookings for Breakfast and Teatime Club for next week close at 10am 
on a Friday for the next week. We are pleased to announce that our 
capacity across the setting has now increased meaning we can cater 
for up to 100 children across the site in Breakfast, Teatime and 
Holiday Club.
Bookings must be made online using the online booking and 
payment system and payment must be made at the time of booking, 
unless using the 30 Hour Childcare offer to pay for your child’s place.  
Staff will be completing final matching of payments weekly on Friday 
just after  10am and any payments not received will result in 
bookings being cancelled. We are unable to take late bookings due to 
staffing ratios and adhering to Care Inspectorate Wales regulations.

The Big Walk and Wheel – Monday 11th March – Friday 22nd March

The Big Walk and Wheel starts on Monday 11th March and runs for 
two whole weeks! We would love to see as many pupils as possible 
having active journeys to school. This could be walking, scooting, 
cycling or parking and striding. If you would like to park and stride, 
don’t forget you can park in the Gresford Trust car park by the lake, 
in the Plough car park or in the Gresford Fish and Chip shop car park. 
All of these are just a few minutes walk from school and give your 
child a lovely start to their day! 
In addition to this, we will be welcoming Dr Bike, run by Drosi Bikes, 
on Thursday 14th March. Children who bring their bike into school on 
this day can have a free safety check by the team. 
We will also be running a Bike Bus again during the second week of 
the Big Walk and Wheel. More information on this will follow shortly.

COME ON ALL SAINTS’, LET’S GET ACTIVE!! 
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Our Value of the Half Term is ‘Gratitude’

”let your light shine before others, that they may see your good deeds and glorify your Father in 
Heaven.” Matthew 5:16

Derbyn  - Forest School
Pupils in Mrs Parker’s Reception class have been looking for signs of Spring. They enjoyed threading bird feeders 
and hanging them in the trees. They have also planted runner beans!

School Admissions
Applications to join our Early Education provision in April 2024 for 
those pupils who turn three during the Spring Term are now open, 
please contact playgroup@allsaints-pri.Wrexham.sch.uk for further 
information.  

Applications for admission into Nursery in September 2024 have now 
closed, please do contact the school if you require any support or 
advice with regard to Nursery admissions.

Our Playgroup has a couple of vacant places, but these are going fast! 
Please contact playgroup@allsaints-pri.Wrexham.sch.uk for further 
information.  
 
The Governing Body will be making Reception offers in line with the 
Local Authority Offer Day on 16th April 2024.

We look forward to welcoming you to our school family

mailto:playgroup@allsaints-pri.Wrexham.sch.uk
mailto:playgroup@allsaints-pri.Wrexham.sch.uk
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Humanities -  Blwyddyn 6
In Year 6,  the children have been creating posters to raise awareness of climate change. They’ve also created 
presentations to deliver to KS2 children and an Adobe video to share with parents.

Whole School Eisteddfod
Our whole school Eisteddfod will take place on Friday 
22nd March 2024 and parents/carers are warmly 
invited to attend. 
It has been lovely to hear a range of Welsh singing and 
poetry coming from all classes around school. Classes 
will be carrying out auditions over the next week.

The times will be as follows:
Reception & Year 1/2 – 9.15 – 10.30am
Year 3 & 4 – 10.45 – 12noon
Year 5 & 6 – 1.15 – 2.15pm
The award ceremony will take place as a whole school 
at 2.30pm for pupils and staff after all competitions. 
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Derbyn  - 
Pupils in Mrs Speed’s class have enjoyed reading the story of Jack and the Beanstalk. They followed this 
with planting their own beans. 
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SPaG – Blwyddyn 3 & 4 
In Spelling, Punctuation and Grammar lessons, pupils in Year 3 and 4 have been working on onomatopoeic 
sounds that could be found in the Rainforest.

Blwyddyn 1 & 2 – Forest School
Pupils in Mrs Coombes’ class have enjoyed working in the Forest School to create their own cress head creatures!
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Blwyddyn 5 – Humanities
Pupils in Year 5 have been developing their enquiry skills in humanities 
lessons to answer the question, ‘What is Climate Change?’ 

Derbyn – Mathemateg
In Reception, pupils have been using different classroom resources to help develop and embed their 
understanding of measuring!
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  World Book Day 

The children have enjoyed taking part in a variety of activities to celebrate World Book 
Day today. It has been lovely to see the children pairing up with other classes to share a 
reading experience with each other. 

All children will receive their World Book Day voucher next week when we welcome the 
Book Fair.
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Nursery – Miss Williams 100% 0 sessions

Early Years – Mrs Parker 100% 2 sessions

Early Years – Mrs Speed 96% 3 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Mort 98% 1 session

Year 1/2 – Mrs Coombes 99% 4 sessions

Year 1/2 – Mrs Wright 95% 4 sessions

Year 3 – Mrs Baker 95% 0 sessions

Year 3/4 – Miss Sedgwick 95% 4 sessions

Year 4 – Mrs Shelmerdine 96% 2 sessions

Year 5 – Mr Holmes 90% 1 session

Year 6 – Mr Szymura 96% 1 session

Year 6 – Miss Jones 100% 0 sessions

Whole School 96% 22 sessions
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Attendance and Punctuality
We are now tracking punctuality using the electronic sign in system and have written to parents/carers 
where concerns exist. We have seen an improvement in punctuality this week, with a reduction in 
sessions late to school. Let’s keep the focus up on getting to school on time!
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